
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Foundation of Light: Premier League Inspires 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Your child has been given the opportunity to take part in the Foundation of Light’s Inspires Programme. The 

programme focuses on engaging young people with activities that support positive lifestyles, personal social and 

health development, physical activities, World of Work knowledge, and career development.  

The Foundation of Light Inspires Programme is run in conjunction with the Premier League Inspires Initiative which is 

a secondary school education programme, developed by the Premier League, the Premier League Charitable Fund 

and professional football clubs. The programme uses the power of football to inspire children and young people 

aged 11-25 to develop the personal skills and positive attitudes needed to succeed in life. 

Club Communities Organisations (CCOs) work with schools to identify young people who might benefit from the 

activities that are offered, and then personalise the programme around them. The programme runs during 

timetabled school lessons. Your child has been identified as benefitting from the programme. Pupils will access the 

Foundation of Light either through group work or 1:1 sessions; your child will be informed of which session they 

should attend and issued with a timetable.  

If you have any questions or queries about this programme and what your child can gain from it, please feel free to 

contact me. Or alternatively, if you wish to discuss more details about the Inspires Programme then please contact 

Jake Leighton at the Foundation of Light using the contact details listed below.  

We look forward to seeing your child engage and benefit from the programme. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Chapman-Jones 

 
Assistant Headteacher                                      Jake Leighton 

 

Premier League Inspires Coordinator 
Foundation of Light  

07791419699 

Jake.Leighton@FoundationOfLight.co.uk 
 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Northern Lights Learning Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk      

Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mrs T. Burgess 

CEO: Jo Heaton OBE 


